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PROJECT: Upgrade Chiller Units at William Lehman Center. 

RPQ No: TP-0000017889 
MCC 7360 Plan - CICC 7360-0/08 

BID DUE 
DATE: 

September 13, 2023; 02:00 P.M. 

FROM: Miami-Dade County DTPW 
Capital Improvements Division 
111 NW First Street, 14th Floor 
Miami, FL 33128 
305.375.2930 

TO: Prospective Bidders and Interested Parties 

This Addendum forms part of the project solicitation documents and will be incorporated into the Contract 
Documents, as applicable.  Insofar as the Original Contract Documents, Drawings and Specifications are 
inconsistent, this Addendum shall govern.  Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum, at the time of bid 
submittal to Miami-Dade County, in the space provided on the “Acknowledgement of Addenda Form” provided with 
the project solicitation documents.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of all addenda may be cause for disqualification. 

CHANGES TO THE INVITATION TO BID: 

A. Pre-Bid & Site Visit Meetings:

The Lehman Center is a security facility, therefore Contractors must RSVP in writing to
marco.movilla@miamidade.gov and copy clerkbcc@miamidade.gov no later than close of business on
August 21, 2023. The Pre-Bid Meeting will start promptly at 10:00 A.M. Wednesday, August 23, 2023. If
the prospect bidder does not arrive on time for the meeting, there is no guarantee to be  allowed into the
facility.

Additional site visit meetings may be scheduled based on the number of RSVPs received. If additional site
visit meetings are scheduled, DTPW will notify the prospect bidders in writing.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 

AM:mm 

cc:  Katherine Fernandez, DTPW Marco Movilla, DTPW Laurie Johnson, ISD 

      Ray Harding, DTPW Renessa Gordon, DTPW Caesar Suarez, ISD 

      Eric Perez, ISD Project File Clerk of the Board 
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